NEXT REGULAR MEETING: WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 16, 2002 AT 6:30 P.M.

MINUTES OF THE RP HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
December 19, 2001

Chairman Al Zaccone called the meeting to order at 6:22 p.m., it having been
duly noted that notice of this meeting has been published in accordance with the
rules of the Sunshine Law. Roll call was taken. Commission members present
were: Al Zaccone and Mary Romme. The next meeting will be January 16,
2002, at 6:30 p.m. in Room 303 (Commissioner’'s Conference Room).

The minutes of the November 28, 2001, could not be approved, as there was not
a quorum present.

New Business: Nothing has been received.
Old Business: The Commission is still waiting for the application to be
submitted with the proper drawings as requested last month from Village

Hardware.

Al Zaccone has reviewed another draft of the design guidelines. After final
review, they can be printed.

Correspondence and Notes: Bob Olson’s mother passed away this week. A
card will be sent from the Commission.

Terry McDonough has been appointed to the Commission to fill Fred Rosen’s
term.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:31 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Barbara DelLuca

cc: Carol Todd, Building Department
Martin Durkin, Esq.



